
              

 

A Special Invitation to LGBTQ+ Members of the Episcopal Diocese of Los Angeles 

The Bishop Coadjutor Search Committee of the Episcopal Diocese of Los Angeles invites all 
LGBTQ+ people in our diocesan family to a special Listening Session as part of our 

discernment process for the next bishop. 

This gathering will take place on Monday, April 7th via Zoom. 

We believe it is essential that the voices, experiences, and hopes of LGBTQ+ people be centered 
in this holy work. This session is a space to share what matters most to you in the life of our 

Diocese and the qualities you hope to see in our next bishop. 

We hope you’ll join us for this meaningful time of reflection and listening. 

🗓🗓 Date: Monday, April 7th 
🕒🕒 Time: 7:00pm  
📍📍 Location: Zoom 

🔗🔗 Register here: https://forms.gle/yisdf1m2zq1d16aP8 

Your voice matters. Your story matters. Help us shape the future of our Diocese. 

With gratitude, 
The Bishop Coadjutor Search Committee 

Episcopal Diocese of Los Angeles 

 

https://forms.gle/yisdf1m2zq1d16aP8

